
 

Super Sunflowers 
 News Letter 

Welcome to Super Sunflower Class! As we settled into 
our new class, we created sunflower paintings to display 

in the classroom. 

We all got stuck in with our learning this term, exploring a 
new environment. The children particularly enjoyed looking at 
plants, in particular our sunflowers, as part of science this half 

term.  


